







St Michael's Catholic Academy enuty Head(s): Marc Scott Clare Carey

Deputy Head(s): Marc Scott, Clare Carey

& Matthew McAuley

BHCET CEO: Stuart McGhee

Head Teacher: Clare Humble

BHCET Chair of Directors: Yvonne Coates

16 December 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

End of Term Arrangements

I hope this finds you well.

This has been a very full and successful term for the Academy and I hope very much that you and your son/daughter feels supported and nurtured. We continue to make strides in attaining academic excellence and best outcomes for our students, of whom I am so proud.

As you are aware, the final day of term is Friday 20 December 2024. Following the students timetabled lessons, the Academy will close at 2.25pm and school buses will be available for students who travel by school bus. Please note that hot food will be available to students at break and lunchtimes as usual. If you are unable to collect your child from school at this earlier finishing time, there will be members of staff on site who will be around to supervise students until 3.25pm.

This is a particularly demanding time of year for families and I hope this Christmastide you find time to rest and enjoy the festive celebrations. I look forward to welcoming our students back to school on Monday 6 January 2025.

Yours sincerely,

Clare Humble Headteacher

